

  


Minutes
Davidson Lake Association
Board of Directors’ Zoom Virtual Meeting
March 11, 2021

Attendees:
	

	Arnie Wilkins
Claude Tremblay
Ken Donald
Aunden Rae 
Megan Wilkins
John Prime



Andy Morton
Mike Gardiner
Roger Schwartz
Janet Morton
Chelsea Whidden
Dan Debow



A Davidson Lake Association (DLA) Board of Directors’ Zoom Virtual Meeting was held on Thursday, March 11, 2021 at 7 p.m.  

A moment of silence was held for Lyle Saunders, one of the founding members of the DLA and was still serving on Board of Directors.  He passed away on February 19, 2021.


Approval of Minutes 

Motion:  Mike moved that the minutes of the January 14, 2021 Board of Directors’ meeting be adopted as circulated.  Roger seconded the motion.  Motion carried.

Ken thanked Roger for the great job he did in replacing the old bulletin box with a nice new one. 


Neighbourhood Watch

Claude reported that some block captains and alternates have been selected and a meeting will take place next week.  At present the area has been divided into 10 zones, covering all of the lanes surrounding the lake. Some information will be put on the Davidson Lake Facebook site.  They plan to use Davidson Lake email address and would like to gather email addresses for all residents and cottage owners.  Neighbourhood Watch stickers will be ordered and passed out during the membership drive.






Directory/Memberships

Ken asked for someone to take over responsibility for the Directory. Megan agreed to take upon the task and Claude agreed to help if needed.  Mike mentioned that there are a lot edits needed. Ken will distribute a draft directory next month for review by directors prior to being published in June.
 

Garbage/Recycle Sheds

Ken will request that we have two large item pickups again this summer around the first of June and late August with an additional one in the middle if necessary.


Crownland Protected Natural Area (PNA)

Andy thanked all those who went online and completed the NB Nature Legacy Initiative survey.   He had checked the site for any new news and there was no recent updates. 


Water Quality

Arnie reported that the Invasive Species Plant Patrol Program, under the New Brunswick Alliance of Lake Associations (NBALA), are looking for people who are interested in participating.  Ken will be attending a Zoom meeting tomorrow.


Winter/Spring Projects

Ken reported that some new snowshoe trails and summer walking trails have been cleared and he has posted a map on the Facebook site.  

Next Saturday, March 20, he and Vance Jeffries plan to clear a trail out along Davidson Brook and he will put out a call on Facebook for some more volunteers.

Work on the summer trail along the lake will be discussed at our next meeting.   


Website

Megan is looking to update various links on the website for the Road Committees, DLA Board of Directors and Neighbourhood Watch.




Roads

Ken has been trying to get the signs for Gillis, Loon, Clark and Scott Lanes for over a year with no success.  He will make further contacts.


[bookmark: _GoBack]Next Meeting

The next DLA Bd. of Directors’ Meeting is scheduled for Thursday, April 8, 2021 at 7:00 p.m. with attendance either in person or by Zoom.

The meeting was adjourned at 7:30 p.m.



Janet Morton
Secretary
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